
Greeter Schedule October 2020      as of 9-17-2020 
 

October 2020 
5:00 p.m. –   Joyce Webb and Leslee Hager (Front),  
   Kathy and Brendan O’Rourke (West)  
 
8:15 a.m. –  Vicky and John Bean (Front)  
  Clint and Roseann Warren (West 
) 
10:30 a.m. -  Julie Bauman and Sally Howard (Front) 
  Jennifer Ulam and Julie Puentes (West)  
 

Guidelines for Mass Greeters 
 
Arrive 20 minutes before Mass begins and prepare a Name Tag for yourself. 
 
Place yourself near the entrance door you are assigned so that you will be able to greet everyone as 
they arrive.  Help them to feel welcome and glad they came to worship with the community. 
 
Please take their temperatures as they arrive. If you need help, ask one of the other greeters. 
 
Try not to engage in lengthy conversations with friends or family who arrive since you will then be 
unable to greet others who enter the narthex. 
 
Be aware of any elderly people or families with small children who may welcome assistance with 
the doors. 
 
A couple of minutes before Mass begins, take your place in the church. 
 
You will not be responsible for greeting people after Mass, as Father Gifford and the Deacons will 
speak to people as they leave. 
 
If you are not able to attend the Mass you are scheduled for, please get a sub.  (See list of people to 
contact included in this letter.) 
 


